
M 7/1 15 December 2000

Subject: Fourth  meeting of the ALLPIRG/Advisory Group
(6 to 8 February 2001)

To all participants of the ALLPIRG/Advisory Group:

Further to the letter of 9 June 2000 from Dr. Assad Kotaite, President of the Council of ICAO
and Chairman of the ALLPIRG/Advisory Group, wherein the dates for the above-referenced meeting were
confirmed, I am pleased to forward the programme and final agenda for ALLPIRG/4.

Also attached, for your information, is the list of Secretariat working papers which will be
presented to the meeting. Any working papers you may wish to present should be forwarded as soon as possible
in order to allow for their timely distribution. Working papers which are submitted by electronic mail should
be addressed to rao@icao.int.

Once processed, working papers will be available on the ALLPIRG web page, which may be
accessed from ICAO’s web site (www.icao.int). From the ALLPIRG page, click on “ALLPIRG Information”.

Meanwhile, please accept, on behalf of all of us here in Montreal, our warmest greetings for
the holidays and our best wishes for the New Year.

Yours sincerely,

Vladimir D. Zubkov

Attachments


